
 

   

Farm Water Planning Workshop 
South West Loddon Pipeline Project 

THURSDAY 20 JULY 2017 

9:30AM – 3:30PM WITH FREE LUNCH 

Wedderburn Golf Club,                           
Boort Wedderburn Road, Wedderburn 

This free workshop is being held to assist farmers 
in planning and designing their on farm water 
reticulation and future water use plan when 
joining the South West Loddon Pipeline.  

This workshop will: 

- Provide the tools to help you complete a basic 
farm water reticulation design 

- Provide information and support for you to 
complete a long term farm water plan 

You will also hear from a farmer with recent 
experience in connecting to the Wimmera 
Pipeline. 

 

SPEAKERS 

Climate forecast – how the rainfall patterns 
have changed and will continue to change: 
Dale Grey / Graeme Anderson, Agriculture 
Victoria 
 

Reticulation design and Farm Water Planning: 
Greg Bekker, Agriculture Victoria 

Clem Sturmfels, Agriculture Victoria 

 
Equipment and Design: 

Irrigation Specialist 

  

 

PLEASE REGISTER BY TUESDAY 18 JULY:  

Belinda Pritchard (Agriculture Victoria):  
P: 03 5461 0826 | M: 0408 342 593 
Email: Belinda.pritchard@ecodev.vic.gov.au 

Sarah Tottenham (GWMWater) 
P: 03 5381 9610  
Email: sarah.tottenham@gwmwater.org.au   

 


